
LC Business Development Group Meeting: 23rd April 2024 

Agenda Item Notes 

Welcome from Chair, 
minutes of the last meeting 
and general updates 

The minutes of the previous meeting were agreed. 
 
Updates were provided on the final numbers involved in the 
consultation and the timelines for progressing the specification to 
the Board for Senior Cycle and Council. 
 
A new nominated member was welcomed to the group. 

Further revision of 
Specification  

The Executive brought the updated, revised draft specification back 
to the group, particular changes were discussed, and a further 
review of identified learning outcomes took place.  

Consideration on the 
feedback on assessment 
and AAC 

The Executive outlined the feedback from the consultation regarding 
assessment and the Additional Assessment Component (AAC). The 
group discussed this feedback and initially explored how the 
feedback might be addressed. 

Next steps The chair thanked the members for their attendance and active 
engagement and commitment to the development of the draft 
specification. 
The group will now continue to finalise the draft specification in 
advance of seeking approval at the Board for Senior Cycle and 
Council. 
 
Next meeting: Tuesday, 14th May. 

 
 


